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Sewerage and Water Board Reschedules Test Closure Possibly 

Affecting CBD Area, Encourages Residents to Report Changes in 
Water Pressure 

 

 

NEW ORLEANS – A test closure of a 43 inch water line within the Carrollton 

Water Treatment Plant originally scheduled for Sunday, November 19 has been 

rescheduled for Monday, November 27, 2017 between 3 am and 9 am. The 
controlled test closure MAY impact the CBD.  

 

The purpose of the test closure is in preparation for a valve repair on a 43 inch 

water line. Test closures are important in assessing the potential impact on water 

pressure prior to scheduled maintenance or repairs which will be scheduled in the 

coming weeks. The test closures are controlled, with S&WB employees constantly 
monitoring water pressure and assessing any impact. However, during the test 
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closures, S&WB is also asking customers to report any changes in water pressure 

by calling 52-WATER.  
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